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Older Persons Champion 
 
 
I have attended all meetings of the Senior Group. 
 
At County Hall we had a very good and again an interesting meeting. 
 
The welcome was by the Chairman. 
 
There was a presentation by the Lancashire Constabulary Digital Investigation and 
Intelligence Section on protection and support of the digital world.  This was 
explained so clearly that even I understood. 
 
Councillor Sue Bibby spoke on updates from the Minister for Older People. 
 
The business meeting was very good with a discussion on housing for older people.  
This is an area in which it was felt is not being taken seriously enough.  Some ideas 
came from this to be put forward to our respective Housing Committees. 
 
A good meeting with topics that really are of concern to older people. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Pauline McCormick 


